
Dudley Water Supply, Inc. 

11194 Bonta Bridge Road 

Cato, NY 13033 

 

 

       June 15, 2018 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary to the Commission 

NYS Department of Public Service 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223 

 

Re:  Dudley Water Supply, Inc. – Minor Rate Filing 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

  The enclosed tariff amendments to P.S.C. No. 4 – Water 

are transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the 

requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of 

New York: 

   P.S.C. No. 4 – Water  

 

   First Revised Leaves Nos. 12 and 13  

 

   Effective:  November 1, 2018 

 

  Dudley Water Supply, Inc. is requesting to increase 

its total annual revenues by approximately $14,538 or 33.56%. 

This increase is necessary to cover increased operating costs 

since rates were last set in 1992.   

 

 The Company respectfully requests a waiver of the 

requirements for newspaper publication of the proposed filing as 

we will individually notify our customers of the proposed rate 

change. 

 

  Other information will be provided as requested. 

 

  Thank you for your help and attention in this matter.  

 

       Very truly yours,  

 

 

       Paul M. Dudley, President 

       Dudley Water Supply, Inc. 

 

Enclosures 

Received: 06/15/2018


